
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIPPLANNING COMMISSION 
MARCH 1, 2021 

 
 The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their monthly meeting at the township building, 
1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, March 1, 2021. 
 
 Members present:  David Underwood and Scott Rugen, Acting Secretary.  Colin Kraucunas, Elizabeth 
Randolph, Lynn Robinson and Karl Herr, via telephone. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Dave Underwood, Vice-Chairman. 
 
MINUTES – Motion was made by Elizabeth Randolph, seconded by Lynn Robinson and carried to approve the 
January 4, 2021 Minutes.  MOTION CARRIED.   
 
 (a February meeting was not held) 
 
ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, motion was made by Elizabeth Randolph, seconded by Colin 
Kraucunas and carried unanimously to adjourn at 7:30 P.M. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Scott A. Rugen 
       Acting Secretary 
 
 


